





Friday 15th July

Dear All,

Thank you so much to everyone who came along to sports day on Wednesday. It was a great success and so lovely to be able to share this with parents again. It was lovely to welcome so many parents, grandparents and friends – thank you for your enthusiastic support! Well done to Kestrel house who won the day!

As the weather is set to be hot over the last week of term, I am very happy for the children to continue to come to school in loose, comfortable clothing so that they stay cool. Please also send lots of drinks and suncream. We will bring the children inside at breaktimes or spend time in the shade if needed.

Next Friday we will be holding our end of term celebration at school at 9am. Please do come along to say goodbye to those moving on. If you have a camping chair which you can bring please do as we will be outside.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs L Watts - Executive Headteacher

This week in class...

<u>Preschool:</u> This week the children have wanted lots of one-to-one stories both inside and outside. A big favourite has been Pass the Jam Jim. We have also been using the Sometimes I Feel Sunny book to prompt discussion about feelings. Lots of wonderful tube constructions have also been made as well as some delicious flavours of pretend ice cream.

<u>Acorn:</u> Acorn Class loved showing off their amazing art work to parents. The children were all keen to show how much they had improved during the week. The collaborative painted seascape with everyone's work looks great as well. In maths we have been looking at 2D and 3D shapes and have been doing lots of investigations like finding out which shapes stack and which roll.

<u>Oak:</u> Oak class have been finishing off their final topic and art work over the week and have started to bring their school work from this year home. We have also been practising for the end of term performance and the older children, in Birch, have demonstrated some excellent coaching skills when working with the younger children in their group. We all enjoyed the fabulous Sports Day and it was great to see so many parents cheering on their House Teams. As a reward for the end of term, Oak and Birch will enjoy a week of enrichment activities next week at school. Please could you send in any used milk cartons that we may be able to use in our projects next week.

Birch: Birch Class have had yet another busy week this week, although we have begun to relax into a more summer holiday feel as we approach the end of term. At the beginning of the week, we enjoyed completing our work from art week and it was great to welcome families to view the work. Along with the whole school, Wednesday was clearly all about the sports! We enjoyed making some banners in the morning (which parents waved enthusiastically later), had a go at some sports quizzes and even had time to practice our sportsmanship with some board games. I am sure everyone would agree the afternoon was thoroughly enjoyable and a huge success. It was wonderful to see such super behaviour, a point that has also been echoed by the workmen that have been working around school this week - who have commented several times on the fantastic behaviour of the Northrepps children!







<u>Dates for your diary</u>
Year 6 leavers' assembly - Friday 22nd July @ 9am – all welcome @ school
End of Term - Friday 22nd July



































